
From: Orsaba, Lisa
Sent: 9/17/2012 12:04:51 PM

RedactedTo:

Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe); 'Tania Treis' 
(tania.treis@panoramaenv.com)

Cc:

Bee:
Subject: Santa Cruz 115 kV

Redacted

I have held off providing an update to the assigned ALJ on this PTC.

Today, however, I finally felt it my duty to inform him that the schedule had slipped by two months and 
that we don’t know when PG&E will be able to provide the data we need to finalize the Initial Study.

I was told by Merideth Allen that this project was “back on” but understand that you are still not 
authorized to provide the data we need.

Do you have any idea when you might be able to move forward with this project?

This project converges with others here and affects the CEQA unit work load.

It affects, as well, the ALJ division and planning in that division.

It would be good to have a realistic sense of the status of this project.

Thanks,

Lisa

Lisa Orsaba
Infrastructure Permitting & CEQA 
California Public Utilities Commission
505 Van Ness Avenue | S.F. CA 94102-3298 
415-703-1966 | lob@cpuc.ca.gov
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